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 Wimbledon Village Practice News letter

Staff Newcomers & Farewells: 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to several new members who have recently joined our clinical and administrative teams.


Geraldyne & Sophie
We are delighted to welcome Geraldyne and Sophie who have both recently joined our receptionist team and Jane who has joined our administrative team.

Mrs Ivana Logan
We also wish to welcome our new Practice Nurse, Ms Ivana Logan, who joined our nursing team from 15th June 2015.


Dr Joanna Rutter


With great sadness we said our goodbyes to Dr Joanne Rutter on 20th July 2015. Dr Rutter had been with the practice since 2003 and will be sorely missed by staff and patients alike. After many years of wishing to relocate with her family outside London, she finally decided to move this year and we wish her and her family all the best and thank her for her 12 years of dedicated service to our patients.


Dr Helena Fulker


We warmly welcome back Dr Helena Fulker to our team of doctors. Dr Fulker will be rejoining us from September 2015 onwards and previously worked at the practice between 2009-2012.
The Village Surgery


35A High Street


Wimbledon


SW19 5BY


020-8946-4820 tel


020-8944-9794 fax













































































_997010363.doc


�







�







�












